Lambeth

Statutory Notices on 6 Primary Schools

Notice is given in accordance with section 15 of the Education and Inspections Act 2006 (as amended by the Education Act 2011) and the
School Organisation (Establishment and Discontinuance of Schools) Regulations 2013.

We would welcome your views and comments on the following proposals:
1) Proposal to close Fenstanton Primary School
2) Proposal to close Holy Trinity, Church of England, Primary School
3) Proposal to amalgamate Kings Avenue Primary School with Glenbrook Primary School
4) Proposal to amalgamate St John The Divine, Church of England, Primary School with Christ Church SW9, Church of England,
Primary School
The representations period for these proposals will run from Monday 9 September to Monday 7 October (inclusive)
Give your feedback
You can view the statutory notices, proposals and find the links to complete the survey at:
www.lambeth.gov.uk/Iblprimaryschoolplaces

You can also email pppconsultation@lambeth.gov.uk to provide comments.






